

# Highlights of Directors Meeting ~ August 24<sup>th</sup>, 2011

#### 1) Launch of Lake Windermere Ambassadors Website!

• http://www.lakeambassadors.ca/

### 2) Lake Management Committee

- The RDEK and DOI have formally adopted the Lake Windermere Ambassadors Board of Directors as the Lake Management Committee
- A subcommittee of the Board will determine the next steps needed for the Ambassadors Board to assume Lake Management Committee responsibilities

## 3) Board Representation

- Erin Hillary, a grade 11 student who won the contest to participate in the Lake Windermere student exchange has been found to represent "youth"
- Expanding the Board beyond 14 seats to increase representation may be considered in the future

#### 4) Wildsight - Ambassadors Relationship Document

 The Board reviewed a document describing the administrative services that Wildsight has been, and will continue to provide the Ambassadors until they obtain their own charitable status.

For more information, feel free to contact one of the Directors:

Paul Christy – (Chair) unclemonkeyis@gmail.com

John Rouse (Treasurer): rousegrp@telus.net

Al Miller – District of Invermere Council - al@invermerehardware.com

Dan Osborne - fromdannyo@gmail.com

Gerry Wilkie - gdwilkie@cyberlink.bc.ca

Wendy Booth – Regional District of East Kootenay, Area F. wndbooth@gmail.com

Heather Leschied (Secretary) – heather@wildsight.ca

Bob Shaunessy - bshaunessy@gmail.com

Gurmeet Brar - gsb1949@gmail.com / 1-403-510-3136

Taoya Schaeffer - iantaoya@telus.net